
Garbage Disposal 
Trash day is Tuesday. Homeowners shall adhere to all garbage disposal rules established 
by the County and/or Waste Management. Food waste must not be put out in loose plastic 
or bags to prevent destruction of the bags by animals. All approved trash and the 
recyclables container must be put out on the curb no earlier than 5:00pm on Monday. 
Empty trash containers may be removed from the street as soon after collection as 
possible but no later than 7:00am on Wednesday. Between trash collections, garbage 
containers shall be kept at a place that is not visible from the street.  

  

Yard waste must be in either trash containers, large paper bags designated for yard waste, 
which are available at hardware stores or tied in bundles in accordance with the rules of 
the County and/or Waste Management. Yard trash shall be put out after 5:00pm on 
Mondays, or as an exception no earlier than the Saturday before trash day. Large yard 
waste such as tree branches or tree trunks, that will not be collected by Waste 
Management as part of their regular pickups, shall be disposed of by the landscape 
contractor that is used by the homeowner. It is understood that the yard waste rules do not 
apply after a hurricane. Any trash item that garbage collection did not pick up must be 
removed from the street on Tuesday and placed out of sight and cannot be left on the 
driveway, front yard, or any other place visible from the street. 
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